NEWSLETTER

SPRING 2023

0151 638 4764



Welcome to the latest edition of our practice newsletter — we aim to issue this quarterly, giving you news and information of what's happening in the surgery.

SURGERY OPENING HOURS

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 6:30pm

Evening GP and Nurse appointments are available on Mondays 6:30pm - 8:00pm

GP available at the Walk in Centre by appointment only on Saturdays 9:00am -5:00pm

Please note we will be closed:
Monday 1st, 8th and 29th May
Cover will be provided by the out of hours
service on these dates please call 111.

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

Liscard Group Practice PPG wants you!

Why not have your say by joining our Patient Participation Group.

Keep informed about important issues affecting your surgery and share your ideas on how to improve your GP Practice.

If you are interested please ask at reception for more information.

COVID-19 SPRING BOOSTER

People aged 75 years and older, residents in care homes for older people, and those aged 16 years and over with a weakened immune system will be offered a booster of coronavirus vaccine this spring.

Vaccinations are taking place here on various dates in April, May and June. We will contact you to book.

Patients aged 5-15 with a weakened immune system can get their vaccination at Birkenhead Medical Building and Leasowe Pharmacy.



MISSED APPOINTMENTS

Each week, we have a significant number of MISSED appointments when patients do not turn up for their booked appointment.

Please let us know in good time if you are not able to attend for your appointment, as we can then offer it to someone else.

LET'S TALK MENTAL HEALTH...

Mental Health Nurse Practitioner Holly joined the practice in July 2022 and is available Monday-Friday. Call Reception to make an appointment.